
CITY OF BEDFORD  

Samuel J. Craig                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 Misty D. Adams 

Mayor                                                                         Utilities Director  

  

  

  

  

1614 L Street  
Bedford, Indiana 47421  

Telephone: (812) 275-1626    Facsimile: (812) 275-1808  

 

August 5, 2024   

 

 ROAD CLOSURE 

 

Lincoln Avenue will be closed from August 7 – August 16 from 12th & L St to John Williams Blvd south of 

roundabout to install a sanitary sewer line across Lincoln Ave and do repairs on the roadway on Lincoln 

Avenue.  Schedule dependent on weather conditions. The postal service has been notified of these 

closures as well as all emergency personnel.  If you are aware of deliveries, please contact them and let 

them know of the closure. Be patient, cautious and aware of heavy equipment in these areas.  Put your 

residential trash out as usual.   

  

NOTE: 16th Street from O Street to Brian Lane Way is still closed   

SEMI’S use I Street, Beech Street, John Williams Blvd, Mitchell Road, SR 58, US 50, SR 37  

  

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you in advance for your cooperation as we improve our 

infrastructure. 

  

For further information contact: 

City of Bedford Utilities office during business hours of 7:30 am – 4:15 pm M-F 

812-275-1626 

Closed from 12 pm – 1 pm 

Call 812-275-1626 and Press 6 to reach the on call employee phone after work hours 

    

  


